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13th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We can now order tickets for the Inspire Dance Show at Biddulph High School for their performance on 
Wednesday 29th March 2022 at £5.00 per ticket.  
 
We have been allocated 2 tickets per child, this will go on to ParentPay, once you have paid for your 
tickets, and they can be collected from the school office. Tickets need to be paid for by the 20th March. 
After this date any remaining tickets have to be returned to Biddulph High School, to go on general sale 
on the 21st March between 3.30pm – 4.30pm, if you require extra tickets this is the only way to buy more. 
 
Your child will need to arrive at Biddulph High School at 6pm, Mrs Atherton will be in the main foyer to 
meet parents and take the children in to their dressing room. The show will start at 6.30pm.  
 
Please can you fill in the permission slip below for your child’s photograph and name to appear in the 
programme. I will need this back by the 20th March 2023 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Atherton 
Co-Headteacher 
 
 

 
Inspire Dance Performance at Biddulph High School – Wednesday 29th March 2023 

 
 
I give/ do not (please circle) permission for my child ____________________________ to have their 
photograph and name in the Inspire Dance programme. 
 
Signed: ______________________________   
 
Date: _______________ 
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